
 

 

NOTICE TO STAKEHOLDERS 

 

ELECTRONIC PAYMENT FACILITY FOR POST ENTRY 
DECLARATION 

 

Stakeholders are hereby informed that, as from 22 September 2015, 

Electronic Payment facility will be extended for the payment of duty, 

excise duty and taxes involved on Post Entry Declaration. 

 

For any additional information, please contact the CMS/IT Section, MRA 

Customs, Custom House, Mer Rouge, Port Louis, Tel: 202 0500 or Fax: 

216 4750. 

 

 

MRA CUSTOMS DEPT         
         
22 September 2015 


